

NEW MEXICO ASSOCIATION OF CHIEFS OF POLICE

(505) 982-5573 + TOLL FREE (800) 432-2036 + FAX (505) 984-1392

HEADQUARTERS: NEW MEXICO MUNICIPAL LEAGUE P.O. BOX 846 • SANTA FE, NM 87504-0846

TO: NEW MEXICO ASSOCIATION OF CHIEFS OF POLICE

FROM: Steve Hebbe, NMACP President

Chief of Police – Farmington Police Department

SUBJECT: May 7, 2021 ASSOCIATION MEETING (In Person)

DATE: April 21, 2021

A meeting of the New Mexico Association of Chiefs of Police is scheduled **in person** on Friday, May 7th from 9:00 am to 2:00 pm. It will be held at the Hotel Santa Fe, 1501 Paseo de Peralta, (505) 982-1200. **Registration begins at 8:00 am in the Kiva AB Room.**

The agenda will include review of the recent Law Enforcement legislative bills, discussion of the proposed 2022 legislative initiatives, an Annual Business Meeting that will include adoption of Association Constitution & Bylaws amendments and the Election of Officers. Click here to access meeting documents.

Registration Information: The meeting fee is \$50. This fee covers the cost of the break, the luncheon and meeting materials. You must register on-line by the deadline of Monday, May 3rd so that adequate meal and space arrangements can be made. If you do not currently have username and password, contact Anita at atafoya@nmml.org.

<u>Hotel Information:</u> The Hotel Santa Fe room rate is \$115.00 + tax, single or double occupancy. Reserve your room by calling (505) 982-1200 and ask for the Police Chiefs Room Block. To ensure you obtain this rate, you must make your reservation by the cut-off date of Monday, May 3rd.

In-person meetings must follow the <u>NMDOH Public Health Order (April 9, 2021)</u>. Masks will be required except when eating or drinking.

I look forward to seeing you at the meeting!